
February 1, 2023 

 

Dear Legislators, 

 

I am in opposition to House Bill 1423. Rather than more government control in 

the form of laws and regulations, we need less. It seems this bill is taking away the 

rights of local townships and giving it to the County, which is not how our 

founding fathers intended, in my opinion. 

Counties cover a large area and would not be as concerned, as a whole, about one 

piece of property and it’s operations within their county. The individual townships 

should have the ultimate say, in their local area within the county and know their 

neighbors needs and concerns, more so than county commissioners. 

PLEASE VOTE NO ON HB 1423 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tammy Kuk 

8238 41st ST NE 

Saint Michael, ND 58370 

701-740-2710 


